
 

 
BOARD OF TRUSTESS KEY MESSAGES 

 
Following are the Key Messages from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting held on Monday, May 29, 
2023. Each month the Board Key Messages are shared at School Council Meetings. See your school’s 
website for information about upcoming meetings and agendas. 
 

1) Livingstone Leaders Presentation – Teacher Advisor Alysa Fisher with their executive members 
Jasmine (JTF), Nadine (CCHS), Cordelia (FPW), Mackinley (LIV), Abigail (MHHS), and Kassidy (WCCHS, 
unable to attend) gave a very informative and insightful presentation. Each school executive gave 
the Board of Trustees information as to what their individual schools are doing to inspire students 
and provide student voice in their school.  This information included 1) Who we are: leaders who 
strive to make a difference in our schools and in our communities! 2) Purpose and Vision 3) Goal: 
as youth leaders, is to be a voice for students and create an impact by recognizing what needs to 
change for the better of our education, connections, and futures. The Board of Trustees would like 
to congratulate each school for their innovative and fun ways they have found to develop student 
leadership skills, inspire, and embrace student voice within LRSD schools. Each executive and school 
should be very proud of the leadership and participation within this program, you truly are leaders 
who strive to be a voice for students and create an impact.  
 

2) Early Learning Presentation - Leanne Feller, Early Learning/Inclusive Learning Coach, provided the 
Board with an update of the work being accomplished throughout the division. Currently there are 
2 Licensed Preschools and 1 Early Learning Centre within our division with the capacity to have 65 
students enrolled. Pre-kindergarten children will continue to have access to Program Unit Funding 
(PUF). Currently the Livingstone Range School Division has 47 PUF students accessing educational 
support and the projection for the 2023-2024 school year is similar. The Livingstone Range School 
Division will continue to have developmental check-ins and encourage more families to register in 
Early Learning. The first six years of a child’s life is an amazing time in human development, when 
the brain is developing connections faster than at any other time in a person’s life. What young 
children learn during this stage will be the foundation to support learning and life successes. More 
information on the LRSD Early Learning Services can be seen on our website. 
 

3) Alberta Education Plan – The Board of Trustees approved the 2023-2026 Education Plan for the 
Livingstone Range School Division. The School Division's Education Plan for 2023-2026 outlines the 
priorities along with the corresponding goals and strategies. The full 2023-2026 Education Plan can 
be seen on our website. 

https://www.lrsd.ca/services/early-childhood-services
https://www.lrsd.ca/our-division/aerr-3-year-plan


 

 
4) 2023-2024 Budget Report – The Board of Trustees approved the 2023-2024 Budget for the 

Livingstone Range School Division for submission to Alberta Education.  The full 2023-2024 Budget 
Report can be seen on our website. 

https://www.lrsd.ca/our-division/departments/finance

